
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Euphrates Scout Association, stresses to invest self-
building & capacity development during this stage

Coinciding with the auspicious births of the pure imams and crowned with the birth of the

awaited Imam Mahdi “may Allah hasten his honorable reappearance”, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head

of Al-Hikma National Movement, had a stand with the Euphrates Association for Scout Education

19/3/2022, where H.E. blessed them with the anniversary of the birth of the savior of humanity,

the Imam of the era “MAHHR” explaining the importance of positive waiting. H.E. said that

waiting for relief does not mean stagnation and surrender, but rather work, obedience, choosing

the right direction, religious and moral commitment, and adherence to principles.

His Eminence stressed the investment of the age stage and its characteristics, and the

importance of learning about Al-Hikma project, its history, and the sacrifices of its martyrs,

stressing to move forward without heeding calls of frustration, indicating the importance of

planning, adhering to ambitions, service, volunteering, and always taking the initiative.


